
Sent: 08 February 2014 16:38 
To: Planning 
Cc: 
Subject: 2 Aken.de. Road 2013/7758/P 

Categories: Orange Category 

I should like to object to the above PA 2013/7755P for a retrospective application for an air-conditioning unit on 
the roof of 7 Akenside Road — only some 8' above the ground. 

At outset, I should like to apologise for the delay in submitting this objection. Your records will indicate that I 
notified Camden of the erection of this unit, and that I did not believe planning approval had been sought. In the 
circumstances lbelierethatfamdenshoald have advised me of this retrospective application. I was not so advised. 

I have submitted photographic evidence to you of the location of this unit. It is +/- 15 metres from my home. Hence 
it is visually offensive to me, as well as all my neighbours at 13 Wedderburn Road. The unit could well have been 
located in a different position that would not have been so visually intrusive. 

The and belches out a constant stream of smoke/steam. I have no idea what causes this, but I wish to complain that 
it is an environmental hazard. Additionally it is noisy. Finally, we all live in a Conservation Area, and surely that 
provides some protection. 

I therefore urge you to reject this retrospective application. 

Jo Konrad 
13c Wedderburn Road 
London NW3 5C1S. 


